What's New at Cedar Drive

3150 Cedar Drive Port Coquitlam, BC V3B 3C3 Tel: 604 941-3481 Fax: 604 937-8008



April 22, 2024

Next Week at a Glance April 29 - May 3

Date	Activities and Events		
Monday, Apr 29 th	Crafting Club 2:45-4:15		
Tuesday, Apr 30 th	Rize Basketball 3-4:30		
Wednesday, May 1st	Fruit & Veggie - Apples		
Thursday, May 2 nd	Drama and Acting 2:48-4pm		
Friday, May 3 rd	Feeding Futures 8:40am		
	<u>Clay & Craft Club 2:45-4:15</u>		

New Information



Upcoming events/dates to remember

We have a busy couple of months ahead. Here are some upcoming dates and events that you might want to make note of:

May 7th – Me-N-Eds Pizza Lunch (Grade 5 Fundraiser)

May 10th – Neufeld and Plant order pick up (Pac Fundraiser)

May 15th – Minnekhada Grade 5 parent night

May 20th – Victoria Day (no school)

May 21st – Class Pictures

May 21st – PAC AGM

May 22^{nd} – Track and Field Day

May 23rd – Red Robin Hot Lunch (Grade 5 Fundraiser)

May 24th – PAC Glo Dance

May 31st – Hip Hop Performance

June 3rd – Pro-D Day (no school)

June 6th – Grade 5s visit their middle school

June 14th – Sport Day

June 17th – Grade 5 Camp Sasamat

June 18th – Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony

June 25th – Talent Show

June 26th – Recognition Assembly

June 27th – Last Day of Classes for Students



Track and Field

Over the past few weeks, the students in Grades 3, 4, and 5 have been introduced and practiced a variety of track and field events. Those students who have met a qualifying standard have been invited out by their classroom teacher to try out for

particular events. Students will compete against others of the same grade level and gender. <u>These tryouts will begin next week</u> as noted by the schedule found below. Please note that there are some after-school practices so alternative pick up, daycare etc. arrangements may be required. Students need to attend each practice on time, wear proper attire and bring a water bottle. If one cannot make a practice time, please make contact with the event coaches. Only students invited out by their teacher can attend these tryouts. At the conclusion of these tryouts, students will then find out who will be representing Cedar Drive at the District Track Meet on Wednesday May 22, 2024. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Lee (lalee@sd43.bc.ca). Try your best and good luck students!

Track and Field Tryouts							
Time	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thurs	Fri		
Before		High Jump			High Jump		
School		8:20-8:45			8:20-8:45		
Lunch 4	400 m	400 m 800 m	Shot Put	400m			
	400 m		Discus	Long Jump	Long Jump		
After	100 m		100 m	800m			
School	3-3:30		3-3:30	3-3:30			

Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee



Glow Dance Party

Bring your dance moves to Cedar Drive on May 24 for the Glow Dance Party!! Doors open at 6:45. The SO popular DJ Rock n Beau will be there. \$10/student includes one (mandatory) parent/caregiver. And a big thanks to Dollar Sense at 2748 Lougheed Hwy in Port

Coquitlam for their generous donations of glow gear!!



PAC Executive Elections

PAC elections are coming up!! Joining the executive is a wonderful way to help our Cedar Drive community. We prefer for each position to be split, to have as many people involved as possible, to spread the load! See the nomination ed for more info on each position. Please reach out to Erica if you have any

form attached for more info on each position. Please reach out to Erica if you have any questions - $\frac{\text{ericasalemink@hotmail.com}}{\text{ericasalemink@hotmail.com}}$



Spring Plant Fundraiser - Order Here

Today is the last day to order! Pickup will be in the undercover area on May 10 (just in time for Mother's Day!).



Neufeld Fundraiser - Order Here

Burgers, souvlaki, chicken from local farmers, beef, meatballs, individually packaged fish... and so much more!! The Grade 5's Neufeld Fundraiser is a perfect way to stock your freezer while supporting our school! Orders are due April 30, delivery is May 10.

Me n Ed's Hot Lunch - Order Here

There's still time to order pizza for Hot Lunch on May 7! Orders are due this Sunday night on School Cash Online. If you would like your child to participate in this hot lunch but the cost of the food poses a financial hardship for your family, please email rdhaliwal@sd43.bc.ca



Book Fair Volunteers

A big thank you to Erica Salemink who took on the job of organizing the book fair! Along with the 17 volunteers who helped set up, run and take down the book fair: Silver, Jane, Alex, Jessie, Amy, Mel, Kate, Rachel, Queenie, Cloe, Tara, Marcy, Trisha, Jas, Kirsten, Kara & Katie. Many thanks!



Book Fair Success

The book fair was a huge success! Our first time selling over \$5,000. In return, this earns our school a healthy amount of Scholastic Dollars to spend on materials for our library and

classrooms. We will donate half to Hazel Trembath. We received an additional bonus because this was our 2nd fair this school year - \$500 worth of new books for our library! Ms. Lee Law has already stocked them on the shelves for our kids to use! Happy reading!

Have a wonderful weekend!



Dayna MacDonald